
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
March 2020 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 

Non- Uniform Day - Sports Relief - 13th March 2020 
 

This Friday Sports Relief events are happening across the country to inspire the nation 
through the power of sport.  There will be a number of small-scale events taking place in 
school tomorrow that have been organised by our PE department.  As part of these 
events, we will be having a non-uniform day on Friday 13th March 2020.  We have decided 
to split the money raised between Sports Relief and local charities.  This year we are 
supporting the Mayor of Swindon’s Charities, they are: 
 

• Children’s Cancer and Leukaemia Movement (CALM)   
• Swindon and North Wiltshire Deaf Children’s Society 

                                    
We are asking students to contribute £1 if they would like to wear their own clothes to 
school.  Ideally, we would like students to wear something sporty with their own clothes, 
this could be a sports top, trainers, a hoodie or tracksuit bottoms.   
 
Please be aware that all non-uniform should still be appropriate and acceptable for the 
school day, and that normal rules regarding jewellery, makeup etc. still apply as 
timetabled lessons will still be taught.  We also ask that there are no midriffs, revealing 
shorts or skirts, low cut tops or ripped jeans to be worn.  Additionally, there should be no 
offensive logos on t-shirts or other clothing.  School rules around mobile phones and 
earphones will apply as normal. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Ms S Magenty 
Assistant Headteacher 
 
 
 
 


